City of Hebron Estates Minutes
City Community Center
August 7, 2012
7:00 p.m.

Present: Mayor Clark, Commissioners Forshee, Tucker, Merrifield, Eaeshee, Clerk Picheo, Mayor Hatcher, Mayor
Brughton, Zoneton Fire Chief Kevin Dachille, Representative from the Pioneer News, Magistrate Laswell and 5
guests.

Minutes: Motion to approve July 3, 2012 minutes, was made by Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm. Merrifield;
Passed 3/0.

Budget: A copy of the monthly budget statement was handed out. Motion was made to pay August budgeted bills by
Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Merrifield; Passed 3/0.

Old Business: Comm. Tucker led a discussion on the City Community Center replacement sign. Comm. Tucker
explained that he was a little concerned about the height of the proposed sign that Comm. Forshee provided to the
council. Council decided to get prices on both sign designs.

Mayor Clark explained to the council that the lien had been placed for the cost to clean up 3951 Scenic Trail. The
mayor said that the property had been foreclosed on beginning in 2009.

Comm. Forshee asked the council and Atty. Edison if the city had any updates regarding the survey. Att. Edison said
that we should have the information at the next meeting.

1.« Business: Zoneton Fire Chief Kevin Dachille gave a presentation on the burning regulations both with the Forestry
division and EPA guidelines. He reminded everyone to please do not call Metro Louisville, they do not have jurisdiction over
Bullitt County. He explained that we all fall under Frankfort guidelines, which means no burning from May 1* to October 1*.

Atty. Edison gave a 1st reading on the following ordinances:
2012-04 Compensation for Mayor

2012-05 Tax Rate for Real Estate

2012-06 Tax Rate for Public Service Companies

Resident spoke up and asked if the city could provide additional patrol officers for the school traffic and for the
residents who are coming home around 4:30pm. Mayor Clark said that he would talk with Chief Reynolds about the
concern.

Comm. Tucker led a discussion on the ditch at 300 Paula Lane. He explained that he received a call asking for the
city’s help in getting it cleaned up. Mayor Clark explained that he would have to see if the ditch was on the resident’s
property or part of the easement.

Mayor Clark asked if Comm. Merrifield would attend the ADA that the county was holding on Aug. 14", She said
she would attend.

Mayor Clark explained that the grass was high again with the PBI lot behind the community center. Mayor Clark
asked Atty. Edison to send them a letter.

ion to adjourn the meeting at 7:55 pm was made by Comm. Merrifield and seconded by Comm. Forshee; Passed
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